
From: Jandl, Lauren
To:
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 4:12:34 PM
Attachments: Court Diversion 40th Media Advisory.pdf

DAIL Media Advisory.pdf
MEDIA ADVISORY  Vermont State Treasurer Beth Pearce and Attorney General"s Office Support 3rd Annual
Financial Wellness Day Event in Winooski.pdf
Student Loan Scams Media Advisory.pdf
Tech Jam 2018 Media Advisory.pdf
2022-07-19 PRA Response to Sanderson.pdf

Dear Bill Sanderson,
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Thank you,
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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STATE OF VERMONT 
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July 19, 2022  
 
Bill Sanderson, via email to:  
 
Re: Public Records Request  
 
Dear Bill Sanderson:  
 
I write in response to your Public Record Act request dated July 5, 2022, in which you requested:  
 
All press conference advisories (announcements about upcoming public press conferences) 
released by the Vermont AGO from Oct. 1, 2018 to March 1, 2019. 
 
Enclosed you will find an initial production of records that are responsive to your request.  
 
Due to delays in accessing archived email accounts that were outside of this office’s control, we 
will need additional time to search for additional records. We will be back in touch as soon as 
practical following access to the archived accounts through the Agency of Digital Services and 
search of those accounts.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl  
 
Lauren Jandl  
Chief of Staff 
 



***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
10/19/18 
10:15am 

 
 

AG DONOVAN TO LEAD “TECH JAM” PANEL ON CYBERSECURITY AND DATA BREACHES 
 
 

WHAT:                Press appearance at business expo 
AG Donovan will appear at the business expo Tech Jam at a workshop designed to walk 
participants through a data breach. AG Donovan will serve as moderator of a panel of 
experts. The data breach scenario will involve spear-phishing and ransomware, as well as 
a reportable data breach. The workshop, called “Anatomy of a Data Breach,” will 
demonstrate best practices and will show participants the different elements of a data 
breach – from the technology to governmental reporting requirements to public relations 
approaches. 
 
Panelists will include the following experts: 
 
Attorney General T.J. Donovan 
Jerry Tarrant (MyWebGrocer)  
Heather Roszkowski (The University of Vermont Health Network) 
Matt Borick, Esq. (Downs Rachlin Martin)  
Jonathan Rajewski (Leahy Center for Digital Investigation at Champlain College)  
Nick Sherman (Leonine Public Affairs) 
Mindy Higgins Bero (Hickok & Boardman Insurance Group) 
Jennifer Vander Veer (Federal Bureau of Investigations)  
Ryan Kriger, Esq. (Vermont Office of the Attorney General) 
 
Tech Jam, organized by Seven Days and the Vermont Technology Alliance, is a free job 
fair and tech expo where attendees can meet with recruiters from local tech companies, 
learn about training programs, and connect with tech professionals and industry 
experts. Find out more at: https://techjamvt.com/  

 
 
WHEN:                Friday, October 19th @ 10:15 am (doors open at 10 a.m.) 
 
WHERE:              Champlain Valley Expo, Essex Junction, Vermont 
 

### 
 
 



From: Doyon, Ashlynn
To: Doyon, Ashlynn
Subject: MEDIA ADVISORY: Vermont State Treasurer Beth Pearce and Attorney General"s Office Support 3rd Annual

Financial Wellness Day Event in Winooski
Date: Thursday, October 25, 2018 9:12:34 AM

MEDIA ADVISORY
October 25, 2018

CONTACT:
Ashlynn Doyon, (802) 828-1451
 

Vermont State Treasurer Beth Pearce and Attorney General’s Office Support
3rd Annual Financial Wellness Day Event in Winooski 

What:  State Treasurer Beth Pearce, staff from the Vermont Attorney General’s Office, and other

state and community partners will attend CVOEO’s 3rd annual Financial Wellness Day to provide
financial education resources to Vermonters. Information will be available on topics such as
becoming a homeowner, starting a small business, building credit, legal and healthcare support,
budgeting, building savings, and more! Onsite interpretation services will be provided. Enjoy a free
afternoon for the whole family with ice cream sundaes, face painting, storytelling, raffle prizes, a
bounce house, and a visit from Vermont Lake Monsters’ CHAMP.
 
When: Friday, October 26, 2018
                2:30pm – 5:00pm
 
Where: VSAC
               10 E. Allen Street
               Winooski, VT 05404
 
 
 
 



***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
11/9/18 

10:00 am 
 
 

AG DONOVAN AND DEPT. OF DISABILITIES, AGING, & INDEPENDENT LIVING TO MAKE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

WHAT:                Press conference 
AG Donovan and Commissioner of the Vermont Department of Disabilities, Aging and 
Independent Living Monica Hutt will make an announcement. 

 
WHEN:                Friday, November 9th @ 10 am  
 
WHERE:              110 Cherry Street, 3rd floor conference room, Burlington, Vermont (please bring photo ID 

for Security) 
 

### 
 
 



***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
11/13/18 
11:00 am 

 
 

AG DONOVAN WARNS OF STUDENT LOAN SCAMS 
 
 

WHAT:                Press conference to warn public about student loan scams 
AG Donovan will join Vermont Student Assistance Corp (VSAC) in warning borrowers of 
student loans about scams targeting them. In attendance will be: 
 
Attorney General T.J. Donovan 
Staff from the AG’s Consumer Assistance Program 
Scott Giles, President/CEO, Vermont Student Assistance Corp. (VSAC) 
Jaye O’Connell, Director of Collections, Compliance, and Information Security, Vermont 
Student Assistance Corp. (VSAC) 

 
 
WHEN:                Tuesday, November 13th @ 11 am  
 
WHERE:              Vermont Student Assistance Corp (VSAC), 10 East Allen Street, Winooski, Vermont 
 

### 
 
 



***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
2/13/19 

5:00 p.m. 
 
 

40TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION OF COURT DIVERSION TO INCLUDE REMARKS BY AG & OTHERS 
 
 

WHAT:                Reception and Speeches  
AG Donovan will join a celebration of 40 years of Vermont’s Court Diversion Program. 
Recognizing that people and relationships have been harmed when someone commits 
an offense, Diversion empowers all stakeholders to collectively address the needs of the 
victim, the community, and the person who violated the law. The first Diversion 
program in Vermont opened in Washington County in 1976. Programs rapidly developed 
in other counties, and the Vermont Association of Court Diversion Programs formed in 
1979. 
 
In fiscal year 2018, prosecutors referred over 2,600 adults and youth to Diversion. These 
referrals account for approximately 20 percent of misdemeanor cases filed in criminal 
court. 
 
The following are also expected to attend the reception: 
 
Catherine Kalkstein (chair of the Vermont Association of Court Diversion Programs); 
Tari Gingue (a volunteer from Caledonia County); 
Jim Courchesne (a volunteer from Essex County);  
Music of Turnip Truck, the bluegrass and folk band from Corinth 
 
Also invited: 
Gov. Phil Scott 
All members of the Vermont legislature 
 
 

WHEN:                Wednesday, February 13th @ 5:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE:              Capital Plaza, 100 State St., Montpelier 
 

### 
 




